Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 09-0Y2  s. 2024

TO: All NEMSU Employees

DATE: September 23, 2024

SUBJECT: SUSPENSION OF WORK ON SEPTEMBER 23, 2024, STARTING AT
3:00 PM

Greetings of peace and solidarity.

In accordance with Memorandum Circular No. 64 from the Office of the President of the
Philippines, work in all government offices under the Executive Branch, including North
Eastern Mindanao State University (NEMSU), is suspended on Monday, September 23,
2024, starting at 3:00 PM. This suspension is to allow employees to participate in the
observance of "Kainang Pamilya Mahalaga Day."

For guidance and strict compliance.

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,
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